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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to the Early Learning Center!  I am so excited to meet your child and to work with your family as your child begins their first public school experience in Malden.  After spending the last three years as Principal of the Ferryway School, I am thrilled to begin a new adventure as Principal of the ELC.   The ELC was formally the Holmes School which is where I began my education.  As my early childhood years bring back fond memories for me, my hope is that your child also experiences a love for school and learning that will provide them a solid foundation to become life-long learners. 

During these past couple of months, the teachers have been busy preparing their classrooms for your child.  The custodians have been busy cleaning and getting the school ready.  The secretaries and administration have been scheduling, ordering supplies, and preparing for the opening of school. The entire team has done a wonderful job this summer and we are ready for the year to begin!

This year we welcome a few new staff members to the Early Learning Center team: Miss Nicole, Miss Amanda, and Miss Jessica are our new ILP special education teachers.  Miss Christine is our new Speech and Language Pathologist.  Miss Trish, Miss Dana, Miss Toni, Miss Jessica, and Miss Lauren are joining the ELC team as paraprofessionals.  Mrs. Matilde Graciano is our new CFCE Coordinator and Mrs. Denise Todisco is our new Tuition Manager.  

The PTO is very much in need of parent volunteers as the PTO is a parent-run organization that directly benefits each child by providing enrichment programs, fundraising, and family events throughout the school.  The first meeting is September 15 at 5:30 pm.  If you are interested in being part of the PTO, please call  (781-397-7025) or email me (rgordon@maldenps.org) directly. 


I am very much looking forward to a wonderful school year and can't wait to meet you and your child.  I invite you to attend my monthly "Parent Chat” sessions beginning on Friday, September 23 at 8:30 where it will be an open forum to talk with me about the topic of your choice.  Hope to see you there!

Sincerely,



Ms. Gordon, 
Principal


telephone: 781-397-7025





fax: 781-321-3495


